
“You’ve got something very special here,” one of our small group leaders was reflecting on the last Tuesday night 
of 2022. He continued, “I’ve been involved in my church for a long time. I love it, but this is different!” 

The Wesley is in so many ways just like a church. We gather for worship every week, have small groups, and 
learn God’s word together – it has a definite church feel to it. Yet there are other ways that as a campus ministry, 
we differ. Worship comes with a free dinner, and you won’t find an offering plate being passed around. You’ll 
also be hard pressed to find a “committee” meeting that doesn’t include doughnuts. Sounds like what all 
churches should be, right?!  

As my friend continued to talk on our last Tuesday night, he touched on one of the main things that does 
differentiate us from most churches – we have the ability to do life together. Our Tuesday nights are just one of 
many times a week that students spend with us. This last year we went on a mission trip to inner city Memphis, 
went canoeing on the Buffalo, and drove to Colorado to retreat from busyness and redirect ourselves into God’s 
word. Students are continually at the Wesley playing ping-pong, studying, and laughing – and we get to be right 
there with them.

Our main point of connection is our small groups that we call Wesley Hubs. Over meals, on and off campus, at 
all different times, students study the Bible, share each other’s burdens, and grow in Christ together. They are 
learning that being a Christian has the capacity to do so much more than merely change one hour of your week 
on a Sunday morning.  

Their faith, and the Lord in whom they believe, has the power to change them. In the midst of life’s worries and 
questions, our students are finding themselves less ensnared by sin and more empowered to love because of 
Christ. Christ invited His first disciples to join Him in making disciples. As you read this annual report, join us 
in praising Him for continuing to make disciples at the Wesley!

Daniel Rupp 
College Pastor and Director

A MESSAGE FROM OUR
COLLEGE PASTOR



OUR VOLUNTEERS MAKE
OUR MISSION POSSIBLE

A note to our donors: We appreciate your generous support of U of A Wesley College Ministry and want to recognize everyone accordingly with 
100% accuracy. If we have inadvertently made an error, please contact drupp@centraltolife.com with concerns or corrections.

CLASS OF 2023
Mr. Terry Hedden				    Central UMC Fayetteville
Mr. Mike Jacimore			   Heritage Van Buren
Mrs. Anne Raines				   Central UMC Fayetteville
Mrs. Carey Reeves				   Fort Smith FUMC

CLASS OF 2024
Mr. Bruce Johanson			   Central UMC Fayetteville
Mr. Joe Kaar				    Magnolia FUMC
Mr. Larry Templeton			   Central UMC Fayetteville
Mrs. Jill Wells				    Fort Smith FUMC
Mrs. Mikie Wiley				    Heritage Van Buren *through Dec. 2022

CLASS OF 2025
Rev. Rob Holifield				   Central UMC Rogers
Mrs. Jill Hollis				    Central UMC Fayetteville
Mrs. Beth Lenderman			   Central UMC Rogers
Rev. Clefton Vaughan			   St. Paul UMC Searcy

STUDENT REPRESENTATIVES
Mr. Ethan Peters				    U of A Wesley Student Leadership Team
Mr. Christopher Tarkington			   U of A Wesley Student Leadership Team

LIAISONS TO CENTRAL UMC FAYETTEVILLE
Mrs. Melanie Faught			   Central Staff Parish
Mr. Jeff Hayes				    Central Trustees
Mrs. Wendy Kane	 			   Central Church Council
Mr. Robert Witte				    Central Finance

EX-OFFICIO 
Mrs. Rachel Boatz				   U of A Wesley Director of Operations
Rev. Dr. Blake Bradford			   Northwest District Superintendent
Mrs. Linda Ann Bragg			   Central UMC Fayetteville, Servant Team Liaison
Mr. Caleb Martin				    U of A Wesley Associate Director
Dr. Daniel Rupp				    U of A Wesley Director & Central UMC Fayetteville, College Pastor 
Rev. Carness Vaughan 			   Central UMC Fayetteville, Senior Pastor

ADVISORY COUNCIL 2022-2023

Mrs. Rachel Boatz				   U of A Wesley Director of Operations
Mr. Michael Gibbs				   Springdale FUMC
Mr. Bill Lansden				    Central UMC Fayetteville
Mr. Caleb Martin				    U of A Wesley Associate Director
Dr. Daniel Rupp				    U of A Wesley Director & Central UMC Fayetteville, College Pastor 
Mrs. Patti Sanders			   Farmington UMC
Linda Ann Bragg				    Central UMC Fayetteville
Mrs. Beth Lenderman			   Central UMC Rogers
Mr. Ethan Peters				    U of A Wesley Student Leadership Team
Mr. Christopher Tarkington			   U of A Wesley Student Leadership Team

FUNDRAISING & DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE
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OUR VOLUNTEERS MAKE
OUR MISSION POSSIBLE

A note to our donors: We appreciate your generous support of U of A Wesley College Ministry and want to recognize everyone accordingly with 
100% accuracy. If we have inadvertently made an error, please contact drupp@centraltolife.com with concerns or corrections.

Mr. and Mrs. David and Linda Ann Bragg
Ms. Judy Brittenum
Ms. Connie Buckingham
Mr. Chuck Bushong
Mr. and Mrs. Jamie and Gini Cocanower
Mrs. Bethany Cook
Mr. and Mrs. Dave and Alice Dawson
Big Dog
Mrs. Lucretia Fink
Rev. and Mrs. Greg and Libby Gibson
Ms. Maura Griesse
Mr. Richard Hardin
Mrs. Joanie Jaggers

Mr. and Mrs. Bruce and Debbie Johanson
Mr. Weston Johnson
Mrs. Dawna Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. Jeb and Missy Joyce
Mr. and Mrs. Bill and Blair Lansden
Mrs. Kathleen Leatherby
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry and Ann Linebarger
Ms. Shelly Moran
Ms. Cissy Neill
Ms. Jamie Snider
Ms. Ann Thames
Mr. Philip Walkley
Mr. and Mrs. Wayne and Wendy Wheelis

OTHER VOLUNTEERS
Our amazing volunteers make our mission to students possible! Volunteers helped in 2022 with things like serving our 

Tuesday night meal, leading small groups and Bible studies, serving on our mission trip, bookkeeping, and more!

Wesley students apply each year to serve on our leadership team. These students helped lead
small groups, welcome new students, serve on Tuesday nights, and more.

Mr. Anton Casillas 
Mr. Michael Greaves
Mr. Kobie Johnson
Mr. JT Mehrens
Ms. Zoe Morrison

Mr. Ethan Peters
Mr. Christopher Tarkington
Ms. Malley Terrones
Ms. Ashlyn Walker

2022-2023 STUDENT LEADERSHIP TEAM

mailto:drupp@centraltolife.com


Central United Methodist Church, Fayetteville, contributed $109,551.72 to the Wesley Operating Fund in 2022 or 
approximately 34% of Wesley’s total operational income. This contribution included a subsidy gift of $10,000, and financial 
support for the following expenses: funding our Director’s compensation and benefits, maintaining the Wesley House, and 
providing support services in the areas of bookkeeping, food service, building maintenance, and tech support, to name a few.

CENTRAL UNITED METHODIST CHURCH, FAYETTEVILLE

THANK YOU TO OUR
GENEROUS 2022 DONORS
Central United Methodist Church of Fayetteville, AR, has forged a unique college ministry partnership with the Arkansas 
Annual Conference to forward the ministry of the U of A Wesley College Ministry in reaching students at the University of 
Arkansas. Accountable to Central’s Church Council as well as to the Annual Conference, the U of A Wesley College Ministry 
is led by Central’s College Pastor, who also serves as the Director of U of A Wesley.

LEAD CHURCH PARTNERS

A note to our donors: We appreciate your generous support of U of A Wesley College Ministry and want to recognize everyone accordingly with 
100% accuracy. If we have inadvertently made an error, please contact drupp@centraltolife.com with concerns or corrections.

The Arkansas Annual Conference supported Wesley in 2022 with $65,666.73 of apportionment support, plus other support 
monies through the Arkansas Annual Conference totaling $2,847.69.

THE ARKANSAS ANNUAL CONFERENCE

We are so grateful for our lead partners and their support! Without it, we could not do what we do.

Bella Vista FUMC United Methodist Men					     $675.00
Bella Vista FUMC United Women in Faith					     $500.00
Central UMC Fayetteville							       $2,100.00
Central UMC Fayetteville Asbury Sunday School Class				    $300.00
Central UMC Fayetteville Mission Advisory Team				    $450.00
Central UMC Fayetteville Wanderers Sunday School Class			   $300.00
Central UMC Rogers							       $5,100.00
Farmington UMC								        $150.00
Gillett UMC								        $250.00
Heritage Van Buren							       $2,442.00
Piney Grove UMC United Methodist Women					     $100.00
Searcy FUMC Thrift Shop							       $250.00
Springdale FUMC United Methodist Women					     $100.00

CHURCH OR CONGREGATION						      AMOUNT

We are also grateful for the partnership and extra mile support of many churches in the Northwest District and beyond!
OTHER CHURCH PARTNERS
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Ms. Carmen Alessi
Rev. and Mrs. Clark and Sherry Atkins
Dr. and Mrs. Chad and Kim Betts
Mr. and Mrs. Jack and Teresa Blakley
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel and Karen Blasingame
Mr. and Mrs. Stan and Tanya Collins
Mr. and Mrs. Brad and Carol Cordell
Mr. and Mrs. Greg and Jennifer Garner
Rev. and Mrs. Greg and Libby Gibson

Dr. Jerry Herndon
Mr. and Mrs. Richard and Joanna Hudson
Dr. and Mr. Sharon and David Hunt
Mr. and Mrs. John and Jo Kauffman
Mr. Eric Marsh
Mrs. Marybeth Mayfield
Mr. and Mrs. Mark and Beverly McGaughey
Mr. and Mrs. James and Gwen Myatt
Mr. and Mrs. Don and Anne Raines

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis and Patti Sanders
Ms. Michele Sears
Dr. and Mrs. Tom and Kyle Spicer
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory and Tami Stewart
Dr. and Mrs. Dave and Janis Ureckis
Mr. and Mrs. Mitchell and Jill Wells
Dr. and Mrs. Barry and Kathy Wetsell
Mr. and Mrs. Dorvan and Mikie Wiley
Ms. Precious Woods

RUNNER ($50-$149 / MONTH)

THANK YOU TO OUR
GENEROUS 2022 DONORS

Gifts to the Extra Mile Club are split between two crucial ministry areas: 80% to the Operating Fund and 20% to the 
Building Fund. Donors choose from one of four giving levels: Jogger, Runner, Sprinter, and Marathoner.

EXTRA MILE CLUB

Ms. Judy Brittenum
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce and Debbie Johanson
Mr. and Mrs. Michael and Karren Peters

SPRINTER ($150-$249 / MONTH) 

Ms. Jennifer May
Drs. Tish and Ed Pohl

MARATHONER ($250+ / MONTH)

A note to our donors: We appreciate your generous support of U of A Wesley College Ministry and want to recognize everyone accordingly with 
100% accuracy. If we have inadvertently made an error, please contact drupp@centraltolife.com with concerns or corrections.

Mr. Nate Hemby
Mr. and Mrs. Darren and Tracy Hillis
Mr. and Mrs. Ed and Karen Love
Mr. and Mrs. John and Kay McMullen

Mr. and Mrs. William and Cynthia Paulsen
Dr. and Mrs. Taylor and Mary Prewitt
Mr. and Mrs. Garrick and Kathy Price
Ms. Parker Schramme

Mr. and Mrs. Brian and Jovie Swain
Rev. and Mrs. Carness and Ashley Vaughan

JOGGER ($25-49 / MONTH)
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THANK YOU TO OUR
GENEROUS 2022 DONORS

Dr. and Mrs. Michael and Sharon Ackerson
Mr. and Mrs. Ernest and Carrie Amershek
Ms. Kay Anderson
Ms. Helen Aregood
Mr. Kelly Blair
Mr. and Mrs. Jon and Missy Brittenum
Ms. Judy Brittenum
Ms. Connie Buckingham
Mr. and Mrs. David and Renee Burton
Mr. and Mrs. Tony and Lisa Butterfield
Mr. Hunter Buwick
Ms. Marianne Choy
Mr. and Mrs. Mark and Alicia Cochran
Mr. and Mrs. Terry and Phyllis Collier
Mr. Bill Cromer
Dodi Crowson
Mrs. Claudia Davis
Mr. and Mrs. Dave and Alice Dawson
Mr. and Mrs. Lou and Alma DeSio
Mr. Alex Dupuis
Ms. Lily Dupuis
Mr. and Mrs. Mark and Kim Dutton
Mr. Randy Erwin
Mr. and Mrs. Adam & Elizabeth Flemming
Ms. Teresa Freeman
Rev. and Mrs. Greg and Libby Gibson
Mr. and Mrs. Mike and Joyce Haggard
Mr. Richard Hardin

Mr. and Mrs. M.J. and Wilma Hensley
Mr. and Mrs. Wes and Allison Hilliard
Mr. and Mrs. Darren and Tracy Hillis
Mr. and Mrs. Harley and Mary Hinson
Mr. and Mrs. Bob and Cheryl Hopmann
Ms. Carol Howerton
Dr. and Mr. Sharon and David Hunt
Mr. and Mrs. Bob and Joanie Jaggers
Ms. Nancy Jefferson
Mr. and Mrs. Bob and Carol Jones
Ms. Bettye King
Rev. and Mr. Annie and Jack Lankford
Ms. Megan Luhrs
Mr. and Mrs. David and Laura Marsh
Mr. and Mrs. Drew and Marianna Marshall
Mr. and Mrs. Mark and Cindy McNair
Mr. and Mrs. Bill and Joan Mendenhall
Mr. Cory Meyer
Ms. Shelly Moran
Mr. and Mrs. Robyn and Spencer Morgan
Mr. Todd Mulloy
Ms. Carla Nadzam
Ms. Elizabeth Norton
Ms. Linda Odouj
Mrs. Beverly Parker
Ms. Donna Parker
Mr. and Mrs. Lamar and Donna Pettus
Ms. Brooke Pulliam

Dr. and Mrs. Steve and Allison Pulliam
Ms. Marty Reeves
Mr. George Rhoads
Ms. Nancy Rogers
Mr. and Mrs. Ed and Frances Ross
Mrs. Frances Ross
Mr. and Mrs. John and Kristin Ruff
Mr. Marty Sewald
Mr. Dustin Shippey
Mr. Quentin Sigman
Ms. Linda Smith
Prof. Leigh Southward
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory and Tami Stewart
Ms. Traci Sullivan
Ms. Kim Talley
Mr. and Mrs. Brett and Mona Tarkington
Mr. Joseph Thames
Rev. and Mrs. Carness and Ashley Vaughan
Mr. and Mrs. Greg and Elizabeth Vernon
Mrs. Shirley Waggoner
Ms. Julie Walters
Mr. and Mrs. Lincoln and Nancy Warren
Mr. and Mrs. Henley and Bridget Wells
Mr. and Mrs. Remy and Hannah Wells
Mr. and Mrs. Dorvan and Mikie Wiley
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin and Kim Williams
Dr. and Mrs. Jack and Joanna Wilson
Mr. and Mrs. Walter and Lynette Woodie

UP TO $499

The Wesley Operating Fund covers staffing and ministry programs such as Tuesday Night Dinner & Worship,
Hub Groups, and regular fellowship events. This fund keeps the day-to-day functions of the ministry going.

OPERATING FUND

A note to our donors: We appreciate your generous support of U of A Wesley College Ministry and want to recognize everyone accordingly with 
100% accuracy. If we have inadvertently made an error, please contact drupp@centraltolife.com with concerns or corrections.

Mr. Rick Bostian
Mr. and Mrs. David and Linda Ann Bragg
Mr. and Mrs. John and Kim Crecelius
Mr. and Mrs. Tommy and Elaine Dillard
Mr. and Mrs. Bud and Jan Hanks
Mr. and Mrs. Mike and Jeanie Hill
Mr. and Mrs. Trey and Jill Hollis

Mr. Mike Jacimore
Maj. Gene King
Mr. and Mrs. Bill and Blair Lansden
Mrs. Beth Lenderman
Mrs. Barbara Nichols
Mr. and Mrs. Hoyt and Mary Purvis
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis and Patti Sanders

Mr. and Mrs. Ed and Patricia Scott
Mr. and Mrs. Dewitt and Cynthia Smith
Mr. and Mrs. Clef and Mary Vaughan, Sr.
Mr. and Mrs. Mitchell and Jill Wells
Mr. and Mrs. Jason and Rebecca Wilson
Mr. and Mrs. Robert and Kim Witte

$500 – $999

Mr. Gordon Allison, Sr.
Mr. Gary Barrow
Mr. and Mrs. Gregg and Frances Bauman
Dr. and Mrs. Chad and Kim Betts
Mr. Job Branch

Ms. Marilyn Braswell
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin and Melanie Faught
Mr. and Mrs. Jeff and Lora Hayes
Mr. and Mrs. Terry and Vicki Hedden
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce and Debbie Johanson

Mr. and Mrs. Jeb and Missy Joyce
Mrs. Kathleen Leatherby
Dr. and Mrs. Michael and Merin Macechko
Mrs. Marybeth Mayfield

$1,000 – $4,999

Mr. and Mrs. Lyndy and Laura Beth Lindsey
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry and Ann Linebarger

Mr. and Mrs. Michael and Karren Peters
Dr. and Mrs. Daniel and Kayla Rupp

$5,000 – $9,999

Mr. Jim Lindsey
$10,000 – $24,999

mailto:drupp@centraltolife.com


Mr. and Mrs. Jon and Missy Brittenum
Mr. and Mrs. Tony and Lisa Butterfield
Ms. Marty Reeves
Mr. and Mrs. Jason and Rebecca Wilson

UP TO $499

In 2022, the Wesley Building Fund served to help pay down the debt on the Wesley House.
BUILDING FUND

Mr. and Mrs. Jim and Elaine Edwards
$1,000 – $4,999

Mr. and Mrs. Jim and Kelly Burrow
Ms. Camryn Clarke
Mr. and Mrs. Chester and Teresa Cocke
Mr. and Mrs. Dave and Alice Dawson
Mr. John Dunavant
Mr. and Mrs. William and Cynthia Proctor

MISSIONS FUND DONORS

The Wesley Missions Fund empowers Wesley students to serve in our local community
and beyond through service projects and mission trips. 

MISSIONS FUND

Mr. and Mrs. Robert and Kim Witte
Mr. and Mrs. David and Linda Ann Bragg
Mr. Kobie Johnson
Mr. and Mrs. John and Kristin Ruff

IN-KIND DONORS

IN-KIND DONORS
In-kind gifts greatly help support the ministry and day-to-day operations of the Wesley House!

THANK YOU TO OUR
GENEROUS 2022 DONORS

A note to our donors: We appreciate your generous support of U of A Wesley College Ministry and want to recognize everyone accordingly with 
100% accuracy. If we have inadvertently made an error, please contact drupp@centraltolife.com with concerns or corrections.
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THANK YOU TO OUR
GENEROUS 2022 DONORS

Judy Brittenum
The Edwards Girls
The McCallum Family
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Browder and Family
Mr. and Mrs. Bill and Jackie Linebarger
Mr. and Mrs. Doug and Wendy Linebarger & Adam Linebarger
Mr. and Mrs. Mack Browder
Ms. Lou Ellen Stephens
Tony and Sarah Holifield
Helen Herr and Brad Jordan
Mr. and Mrs. Bert and Robin Parker
Mr. and Mrs. Terry and Liz Genz
Carness and Ashley Vaughan
Bruce and Debbie Johanson
Blair and Ann Johanson
Malley Terrones
Blair and Bill Lansden
Judy Brittenum

Mr. and Mrs. Jon and Missy Brittenum
Mr. and Mrs. Jim and Elaine Edwards
Mr. and Mrs. Terry and Vicki Hedden
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry and Ann Linebarger
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry and Ann Linebarger
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry and Ann Linebarger
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry and Ann Linebarger
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry and Ann Linebarger
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry and Ann Linebarger
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry and Ann Linebarger
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry and Ann Linebarger
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry and Ann Linebarger
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry and Ann Linebarger
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry and Ann Linebarger
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry and Ann Linebarger
Ms. Shelly Moran
Mr. William and Cynthia Proctor
Ms. Julie Walters

IN HONOR OF GIVEN BY

HONORARIUM GIFTS
Honorarium gifts can be made to recognize and celebrate a friend or loved one.

Robert E. Waggoner
Joe Kaar

Mrs. Shirley Waggoner
Mr. and Mrs. Remy and Hannah Wells

IN MEMORY OF GIVEN BY

MEMORIAL GIFTS
Memorial gifts are a special way to honor the memory of a loved one.

A note to our donors: We appreciate your generous support of U of A Wesley College Ministry and want to recognize everyone accordingly with 
100% accuracy. If we have inadvertently made an error, please contact drupp@centraltolife.com with concerns or corrections.
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ALUMNI

VOLUNTEERS

RELATIVES
OF STUDENTS

OTHER FRIENDS 
OF WESLEY

WESLEY FINANCIAL
OUTLOOK FOR 2023

To donate online, visit uawesley.com/support or call us at 479-442-1820.

U of A Wesley College Ministry
520 N Lindell Avenue
Fayetteville, AR 72701

We are delighted to be proclaiming Christ, living out Christian community, and inviting students into discipleship this year. 
All of this happens because of amazing people who give to make this ministry possible.

FUNDING THE MINISTRY

OPERATING FUND 2022 ACTUAL 2023 BUDGETED

INCOME:
Individual Donors
Conference Apportionment
Central UMC**
Other Income (Dorm, Parking, Fundraisers)

Other Churches
Total Income

EXPENSES:
Staff
Building
Programs
Total Expenses:

 
$100,195.16
$65,666.63 
$109,551.72
$41,228.37
$9,917.00
$326,559.88

-$253,633.31
-$50,249.74
-$28,159.15
-$332,042.20

$98,400.00
$73,000.00
$109,302.00
$37,000.00
$8,000.00
$325,702.00

-$283,683.00
-$62,125.00
-$37,200.00
-$383,008.00

** Central UMC’s financial support includes annual gifts and offerings, and also includes paying the Director’s salary and benefits, maintaining the Wesley 
House, and providing staff support services – primarily in the areas of bookkeeping, food service, tech support, and maintenance.

EXTRA MILE
CLUB

Gifts to the Extra 
Mile Club are 

made by monthly 
draft and split 

80% to the 
Operating Fund 
and 20% to the 
Building Fund.

ANNUAL
DONORS

Annual Donors 
can give on their 
own schedule and 

direct their gift 
to our Operating, 

Building, or 
Missions Funds.

NAMING
OPPORTUNITY

Naming 
opportunities in 

our Wesley House 
are still available 
for several spaces 
inside and outside 

the facility.

WAYS TO DONATE
This year on Giving Tuesday, Wesley raised 

more than $7,520 in gifts and pledges. Thank 
you to the 26 donors who gave, including 4 

first-time donors to our ministry!

10 Other Friends of Wesley

Alumni & Parents 
of Alumni

5

Relatives or Friends of 
Current Students

3

Volunteers & Committee
or Council Members

8

GIVING TUESDAY

https://www.uawesley.com/support


CELEBRATE 2022 BY 
THE NUMBERS!
In 2022, our main event was our weekly Tuesday night gathering for Dinner and Worship. We also offered Wesley Hubs for 

small group discipleship, events for connection, and both fall and spring retreats for rest and spiritual growth.

GROWING OUR REACH

50
Students actively involved in small groups

227+
Total students seen this year attending at least one weekly event

123
Students actively involved at Wesley

60 Average students at a typical Tuesday Night Dinner & Worship

Average students attending a Hub Group during the week19

WESLEY NIGHT

RETREATS

HUBS

a home cooked dinner followed by worship
and a message every Tuesday night

a fall break weekend trip and a week long
spring break trip for rest & growth

groups of 3-4 who meet weekly
for deeper discipleship

GROWING DEEPER
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